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Mathletic Awards 

 

Reading Records 

In Mathletics before the holidays 3 

children achieved their gold award.  

Excellent work and a huge well done 

to… 

 

 Ava Lilley (3ES)  

 

 

 

Lyra O’Brien (3ES)  

 

 

 

Isabelle Coleman  (3ES)  

 

 

Please remember that Mathletics is an 

excellent learning resource which 

follows our Math’s curriculum taught 

through school so you can see the 

level of work your child is expected to 

complete. 

If you are unsure of your child’s user 

name or password then please talk to 

their class teacher who will be able to 

help you. 

Throughout the year your class   

teacher will be in touch with you   

regularly on Google Classroom. 

It is an invaluable resource to share 

class work, celebrate achievements, 

discuss work with children and share 

notifications about upcoming class 

events.  

If you aren't able to log on to your 

child’s Google Classroom then please 

see their class teacher for support.  

From everyone here at Wickersley 

Northfield Primary School we hope 

you had an amazing break over the 

summer. It was lovely to see so many 

excited and eager faces returning to 

school today. 

Returning to school can be          

challenging and the change in     

routine can be a worry for some    

children, but as always, by working 

with each other we have no doubt 

that this year will be another         

successful year for everyone involved 

at Wickerlsey Northfield Primary 

School.   

If you have any questions or would 

like to find something out then our 

doors are always open. Class    

teachers are available for a quick 

chat on the classroom doors in the 

afternoon and for anything else the 

school office can be reached on              

01709 543704 or                                           

enquiries@wnp.wwpat.org 

Please be aware that children in 

school have a  peanut allergy. As a 

result please do not send children to 

school with any product which    

contain nuts or trace of nuts. Please 

check all packaging. Thank you for 

your support with this.  

 

Welcome back 

Reading is fundamental to all elements 

of education. Here at Wickersley      

Northfield Primary School we love      

reading in all its forms and strive for     

children to become fluent readers but 

also for them to love reading in their own 

way.  

Our reading leads and reading            

ambassadors choose a wide range of 

modern authors and classics for children 

to enjoy at all ages. Please encourage 

your child to read with you as often as 

possible and hand in their reading      

records to their class teachers. 

When children are dropped off in the 

morning, no child should be on the 

school grounds before 8:30am. If they 

are they can come to breakfast club 

which is currently in the KS2 hall.  

If you are running late then please do 

ring the office to let them know so they 

can pass this on to the class teacher. 

As a reminder for safeguarding reasons, 

only adults with parental responsibility 

may pick their children up from school. If 

other family members or adults are to 

collect your children from school then 

your child’s class teacher needs to be 

made aware of this in writing for school 

records or please email the school office 

on enquiries@wnp.wwpat.org 

As a new academic year starts the roads 

suddenly become very busy again. 

Please be courteous to our neighbours 

and fellow drivers when parking around 

school and dropping children off,     

keeping everyone’s safety at the       

forefront of all decisions.  

Drop off, Pick Up and 

Late Arrivals 

Parking  

Google Classroom 

Safeguarding - Peanut 

Allergy 



Attendance Information 

The WINNER 

 for week 

18/7/22 to 20/7/22 

with 

92.2% 

is... 

CLASS 2KB! 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE! 

 

Class Attendance 

     Class F2A          -   75.3% 

     Class F2L          -   88.8% 

     Class 1LP  -  76.4% 

     Class 1RE         -   77.2% 

     Class 2BP  -   82.8% 

     Class 2KB         -    92.2% 

     Class 3GS         -    73.1% 

     Class 3LT   -    74.4% 

     Class 4ES  -    69% 

     Class 4MS         -    81.5% 

     Class 5LW  -    71.1% 

     Class 5MM        -    83.9% 

     Class 6ER  -    NA 

     Class 6SO         -    NA 

 
 

97% - excellent attendance 

90 - 96% - okay but try harder 

less than 90% - improvement 

needed next week 

Punctuality  

Please ensure your children arrive at school, for 

when the doors open.  

Doors open in KS2 at 8.40am and at 8.45am in KS1.  

Absences  

If your child is ill and will not be coming to school, 

please phone and let us know in the morning.  

Tel - 01709 543704  

School Meals Week Beginning 5th September 2022. Week 1.  

Please visit https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners for further information.  

 
 Who’s Reading What? 

Year 3 are currently   

reading Stone Age Boy 

by Satoshi Kitamura. Scan 

the QR code to find out 

more.  

https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners

